
 

 

 

 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2024-25/21 

 

Celebration of Leadership: Students’ Council Investiture Ceremony 

Invitation 

  

Dear Parents, 

It is with immense pride and pleasure that we invite you to the Students’ Council Investiture 

Ceremony to be held on 25.7.24 at Bal Bharati Public School, Rohini Delhi. Your ward -

_______________________has successfully completed his/her tenure as___________________ 

of Students’ Council for the academic session 2023-2024. We would be honored by your 

presence as we celebrate this significant milestone in your ward’s leadership journey. The 

ceremony will commence at 8:00 am. kindly be seated by 7:45 am. The ceremony is expected to 

be over by 9:30 am. Please join us for a cup of tea after the ceremony.  

 

Your support is invaluable in nurturing tomorrow’s leaders. 

We look forward to your esteemed presence. 

 

 

Regards 

Team BBPSRH 


